Our Lady Queen of Peace School
418 Holly Ave
Madison WI 53711

Love in Every Word, Respect in Every Action, Confidence in Every Heart

September 1, 2017 
Dear Parents,
We have had a busy week in KB! This week our theme is friendship! Your children have been working hard on learning their new friend’s names, the daily routines and becoming more familiar with Queen of Peace School. 
Here are some fun activities we have been doing these past few days. 
· We went on a tour of the school where we met Mrs. Vitale, Mrs. Hutson, Mrs. Minnaert, Mrs. Balczewski, and Mrs. Bogue. We were able to visit the lunch room and the different specials classrooms.
· We drew our own faces for the friendship bulletin board.
· We worked on various coloring skills and colored ourselves and our different backpacks. We will hang the pictures of ourselves in the hallway above each student’s cubby. 
· We learned about 4 shapes; circle, triangle, square and rectangle. We sorted objects according to their matching shapes. 
· We wrote the numbers 1 – 10 on our September calendar. We decorated our September calendar with colorful apples. 
· We read the story I Know Jesus Loves Me and learned that Jesus is our friend. We drew ourselves next to our friend, Jesus. 
· We have sang happy songs, learned the calendar activities and read many favorite books (Miss Bindergarten Gets Ready for Kindergarten, If You Give a Pig a Pancake, If You Give a Moose a Muffin). 
· We have been introduced to many of the specials teachers. We have gone to Spanish, reading lab, music and PE. 
.
Upcoming Themes: 
September 5 – 8: More on Friendship, Shapes and Colors
September 11 - 15:  Our 5 Senses
September 18 – 22: Apples -   Please send in 1 green, 1 red and 1 yellow apple with your child on Monday, September 18th (no sooner, please) for some fun activities
September 25 – 29: Bears - Please have your child bring a Teddy Bear to school with them on Thursday September 28th for our Teddy Bear Sleepover

Important Dates: 
September 4th – No School
September 8th – Book Orders Due
September 14th – All School Mass @ 8:30
September 18th – Apples Due to School 
September 28th – Teddy Bear Sleepover

Center Dates: 
I will be looking for Center Helpers on the following dates: Please let me know which dates work for you. Thank You!
Mondays, September 11, 18, 25 from 9:30 – 10:30
Wednesdays, September 13, 20, 27 from 9:30 – 10:30
Fridays, September 15, 22, 29 from 9:30 – 10:30

Reminders: 
Please turn in your Kindergarten paperwork and a few favorite photos of your child for our KB Family Picture Album. 
Snack Person for September 5th – 8th: Jenna Lessner
Please don’t forget to pack an individual healthy snack for your child to have EVERY afternoon. Thank you for sending in water bottles for snack time. We are using less paper cups!
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Thank you for sharing your children with me. I am really enjoying my time with them. I hope to share many more special memories with all the boys and girls while we continue to grow together while learning this school year!
Once again, thank you to all for your patience with the new safer after school pick up schedule. I am adjusting to the new change too and I hope each week we can become more efficient with the new plan. 
Amanda Kiddoo
